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STB-0100 – Clean Idle Sticker Placement

OVERVIEW

To remain compliant with federal regulations, Sutphen has begun placing clean 

idle stickers on our Monarch Extreme-Duty chassis. 

The clean idle sticker will be placed slightly past the J-Channel and edge of the 

bumper on the driver’s side. It will align with the Monarch Extreme Duty Chassis 

sticker also on the cab. 

You can see a picture of this primary placement below: 

In the instance of a bumper with an extended wrap, the sticker will be placed 

directly above the bumper on the driver’s side. 

You can see this secondary placement below: 
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STB-0100 – Clean Idle Sticker Placement (Cont.…)

OVERVIEW

If both the primary and secondary placement locations are unavailable due to 

bumper wrap, graphics or other extenuating circumstances, we will adjust 

accordingly. 

Please be aware that this sticker is a federal requirement, and it should not be 

removed by the dealership, customer or operator of the vehicle. Each label is 

serialized, and it is directly linked to the engine serialization. If the label is 

removed or damaged, it must be replaced. 

You can expect to see this sticker on all trucks moving forward. 

If you have questions or concerns, please reach out to your STM. 
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